
MS. ANITA
Help us create a more enriching learning
environment by contributing to our Amazon
Teacher Wishlist. Your support will provide
fun decorations, educational tools, and
prizes that go beyond the basics. Every
little bit helps!
Thank you for your generosity!

Math & Science



MRS. MOLINA
Help us create a more enriching learning
environment by contributing to our Amazon
Teacher Wishlist. Your support will provide
fun decorations, educational tools, and
prizes that go beyond the basics. Every
little bit helps!
Thank you for your generosity!

Slingerland



MS. DAY
Help us create a more enriching learning
environment by contributing to our Amazon
Teacher Wishlist. Your support will provide
fun decorations, educational tools, and
prizes that go beyond the basics. Every
little bit helps!
Thank you for your generosity!

2nd and 3rd Grade



MS. TAYA
Help us create a more enriching learning
environment by contributing to our Amazon
Teacher Wishlist. Your support will provide
fun decorations, educational tools, and
prizes that go beyond the basics. Every
little bit helps!
Thank you for your generosity!

Pre-K thru 5th Grade ART



MS. SARAH
Help us create a more enriching learning
environment by contributing to our Amazon
Teacher Wishlist. Your support will provide
fun decorations, educational tools, and
prizes that go beyond the basics. Every
little bit helps!
Thank you for your generosity!

Kinder



MS. HERNANDEZ
Help us create a more enriching learning
environment by contributing to our Amazon
Teacher Wishlist. Your support will provide
fun decorations, educational tools, and
prizes that go beyond the basics. Every
little bit helps!
Thank you for your generosity!

5th Grade



MS. NARISSA
Help us create a more enriching learning
environment by contributing to our Amazon
Teacher Wishlist. Your support will provide
fun decorations, educational tools, and
prizes that go beyond the basics. Every
little bit helps!
Thank you for your generosity!

Pre-K



MS. PRIYA
Help us create a more enriching learning
environment by contributing to our Amazon
Teacher Wishlist. Your support will provide
fun decorations, educational tools, and
prizes that go beyond the basics. Every
little bit helps!
Thank you for your generosity!

First Grade



MR. VIP
Help us create a more enriching learning
environment by contributing to our Amazon
Teacher Wishlist. Your support will provide
fun decorations, educational tools, and
prizes that go beyond the basics. Every
little bit helps!
Thank you for your generosity!

Math & Science



MS. D
Help us create a more enriching learning
environment by contributing to our Amazon
Teacher Wishlist. Your support will provide
fun decorations, educational tools, and
prizes that go beyond the basics. Every
little bit helps!
Thank you for your generosity!

ELA, Social Studies & Leadership



MS. MAI
Help us create a more enriching learning
environment by contributing to our Amazon
Teacher Wishlist. Your support will provide
fun decorations, educational tools, and
prizes that go beyond the basics. Every
little bit helps!
Thank you for your generosity!

4th Grade
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